October 20th, 20XX
Dear Valued Customer:

Given our rising input costs and the expected growth in demand in 20XX, effective with orders shipped on and after Thursday, January 1st, 20XX, the price of our products will be increased by the following amount:

	ALL WALLBOARD PRODUCTS
	20%


This price increase applies to all our gypsum board products and is intended to be in effect for all 20XX. If you have any questions regarding the pricing for your specific area, please contact your local sales representative.

Thank you for your business and continued support!

Sincerely,

Continental Building Products Operating Company, LLC.

AREA: All U.S. and Export

